
 

 

8th December, 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers  

As you might be aware the House Leadership have chosen charities to fundraise for during 
this academic year. To support this, I have organised a non-school uniform day for Friday 
17th December 2021, which will allow all students to wear their own clothes for a 
suggested donation of £2. Donations should be made online via ParentPay. Please log 
into your ParentPay account from Friday 10th December to donate. We will not be 
able to collect cash on the day as we have done in previous years. 

As a reminder, the Houses have chosen the following charities to support during this 
academic year: 

House Charity they are fundraising 
for 

House Charity they are fundraising 
for 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Charity days at Roding Valley High School are always fun days, with students entering into 
the spirit of giving and good will. We would however remind students to be fully equipped 
and have the necessary books and should consider being able to take part in PE lessons in 
what they are wearing if they have PE on that day. We will not allow students to wear 
clothes, hats or masks that cover their faces, unless this is in keeping with their normal 
cultural dress code, or is the standard face covering currently expected within the covid 
safety measures. We will not allow students to wear clothes that reveal large amounts of 
their bodies, particularly chest and shoulder areas. Skirts and shorts should be worn to an 
appropriate length. We would also expect students to make sound footwear choices - high 
heels or flimsy shoes in a school environment may be dangerous.  



 

 

If a student dresses inappropriately, they may well be sent home to change or you may be 
called to collect them. We hope to share the amount we raise for the different charities on 
the day in our parent bulletin. Thank you for your support with this charity event.  

Yours faithfully 
 

        

Mr B Warry      Ms S Dyer  
Assistant Director of Sixth Form    Deputy Headteacher  
Whole school House system Coordinator  

 


